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MOVEMENT OF UNITED

PROFESSIONALS

Bulletin

TBC Teletheatre - Tally-Ho Closure

Friday, March 24, 2017

To: All MoveUP Members at TBC Teletheatre

The Union has been made aware of the closure of the Tally-Ho facility in Victoria effective March 28, 2016.

The Union is still in contact with the employer to ensure that all affected members are compensated as per the Collective
Agreement.

If you have any issues please contact your Union Representative.
In solidarity,

Doug Jeffs - Union Representative
Brad Bastien - Sr Union Representative
Alicia Gallo - VP Combined Units
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